

## **President's Comment 21**



Sandy Pasley SPANZ President

9 June 2016

**Dear Colleagues** 

## SECONDARY PRINCIPALS' COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT

A number of members have enquired about accessing their pay increases.

The Ministry of Education have advised that this will be paid from Pp07 (Pay day 6 July).

If you are a member of either SPANZ Union or the PPTA you will automatically receive your increase from Pp07 (pay day 6 July 2017 together with any applicable back pay).

If you are not members of either SPANZ Union or the PPTA you will have to complete an Individual Employment Agreement (IEA) to access any increases in your salary.

If you wish to join SPANZ Union membership is \$250 plus GST per annum (\$287.50) please email office@spanz.school.nz and Suzy will send you an application form together with a pro rata invoice for the remainder of 2016.

## SPANZ PA Conference 2016 on the 11 and 12 August

The programme and registration form has been sent to your Personal Assistant or Secretary. Just a reminder in case your PA/Secretary has not received it.

Nga mihi

Sandy Pasley

**President** 

**Proudly Sponsored by** 





